
A Public Hearing of the Peru Town Board was held on Wednesday May 29, 2024 at the 

Town Hall.  Those present were Mr. Brandy McDonald, Supervisor; Mr. James 

Douglass, Councilman; Mr. Melvin Irwin, Councilman; Mr. Eric Duquette, Councilman; 

Mrs. Dianne Miller, Town Clerk; Ms. Pamela Barber, Confidential Secretary to the Board 

and Deputy Town Clerk; Courtney Tetrault, Water and Sewer Superintendent and  

Mr.Kregg Bruno, Councilman, 

 

The Purpose of the Public Hearing is to proceed with 202-b Proceedings. 

 

The Public Hearing was called to order at 5:46 PM by Mr.McDonald, with the Pledge of 

Allegiance.   

 

Motion by Mr.Irwin seconded by Mr. Bruno to open the Public Hearing on the 202-b 

Proceedings 

Ayes 5 Nays 0        Motion Carried 

  

Community Input and Questions 

Mr. Frazer summarized “Peru Water District of the Town of Peru proposes making 

various improvements to the treatment plant including installing an upgraded treatment 

system, new backwash storage tank, on-site well, chemical addition and pumping systems 

and building addition to house the new treatment, chemical and pumping equipment”. 

 

 

Motion by Mr.Douglass seconded by Mr.Bruno to close the Public Hearing at 6:08 PM, 

for 202-b Proceedings. 

Ayes 5 Nays 0        Motion Carried 

 

Motion by Mr.Irwin, seconded by Mr.Bruno to adjourn the Public Hearing at 6:09 PM.   

Ayes 5 Nays 0                     Motion Carried 

 

_________________________Supervisor  ________________________Councilman 

 

_________________________Councilman ________________________Councilman 

 

_________________________Councilman  

 

 

 

 

 


